A TDG Executive Vignette ™

An Allegorical Offering from one graduate to all participants in their last LLF session
It was a dark and stormy night.  Okay, it wasn't really, but we started out, not quite sure where we were headed.  We had a few things with us; our walking sticks, backpacks, canteens, and some food.  We expected some obstacles, but others came at us from nowhere.  I still can't believe we've made it this far.

Looking back, I can see some of the forest and cliffs below us with the trail we followed and the one we made twisting beneath us.  There is the long haul where we had to really climb!  Past that you can see the meadows where we coasted and cruised a bit thinking we had already done so much.  Looking ahead, I can see the grand vista and the beginning of the final leg.  It looks like we may be able to pull together and make it.  From there on, we may be on our own.  It all depends I suppose.

The trail seemed easy and somewhat obvious at first, and there were other, more experienced hikers around.  We heard stories about their experiences, and some seemed like myths while others were inspiring.  The scenery seemed pretty, if somewhat unfamiliar.  We looked at the compasses we had, and thought they were neat.  Some of us even tried to see how they worked, while others merely looked at them quizzically and then followed the group.

After cruising for a while, we started up the first hill.  We followed the trail signs which served us well initially.  Soon, though, we found ourselves looking for the trail.  It skinnied down from a well worn path to mere hints of footsteps in the underbrush.  That was when we pulled out the maps and realized some of them were excellent, while others looked like modern art with a higher degree of randomness.  Some of the maps were outdated and some simply wrong.  I suppose it would have helped, had we known where we were going.  The ranger stopped by to visit all the time and gave us encouragement, instruction in using some of our equipment and an occasional scolding.

We did loop back several times and ended up covering some ground twice; advancing, retreating, backtracking.  The weather was unpredictable and one day we were completely drenched and demoralized by a massive cold front.  It took us a while to get past those slippery spots.  At times we split off into smaller groups and to explore areas we were interested in.  I was curious to hear the others talk about how they used different ways to find the trail.  They completely bypassed some of the obstacles that were the toughest for me.  I remember being scared by some of my own shadows, thinking they were a real danger.

I thought I would be able to see more than I did before, having climbed so high, but even behind the summit, it looks like there is more.
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